President’s Newsletter — January 2022
Gentlemen,
Welcome to 2022, hope all of you had great Holidays and are staying healthy.

| want to welcome our new 2022 Men’s Club Board; we have a couple of new
faces on the board this year. The 2022 Board had our first Board Meeting on
Monday and discussed upcoming challenges that we face this year with Covid and
the uncertainty of Coral Mountain Golf Club. Angel Martinez our head Pro has left
for Rancho La Quinta C.C. We wished him the best and last year’s board
authorized a holiday and a going away present for Angel. He will be missed for
sure by all of us. Now we will be working with Jim Wanless on our Tournament
scheduling for the 2022 year. There are changes that had to be made with the
Golf Club as they have booked their Tournaments over a couple of the dates on
our schedule. We will be letting you know of the changes as they happen.

As of today, we are at 133 Men’s Club Members. Joining the Men’s Club since
November to present, Tom Hanle, Craig Osment, Ron Deardon, Richard Dale, John
Trotter, Jeff Stout and Larry Cluffitelli. Welcome to the Men’s Club.

Monday play: When playing in the Monday Men’s Club events, you can pay for
your golf on Sunday so you will not have to wait in line for other members to pay
on that Monday. As always Dennis Asher is doing a great job with Monday play.
Mondays have always been popular playing various games with different players
and occasionally choosing your own partner.

This year we have a healthy budget to have some great tournaments with prize
money to make the tournaments even more exciting. Upcoming is our revamped
Club Championship beginning on 2/28. Look for information from Tournament
Director Bill Gorgone.

Our Member Guest Tournament dates have been changed to 3/28 and 3/29. This
will be a super event - so get your guest partner lined up for this.

Enjoy, stay healthy and see you soon.

Tom Sweet

President



